
 

 

 
City of New Berlin 

2025 Budget Workshop Notice 
 

 

Location: New Berlin City Hall 
Date: Monday, October 21, 2024 at 7:00 pm 

 
A workshop will be held for the Council Budget 

Committee to create a proposed 2025 Budget for the City 
of New Berlin, TX. The General Public is welcome to 

attend. 
 

PUBLIC COMMENTS: This workshop is open to the 
public for observation and input if needed. Any person 
making personal, impertinent, or slanderous remarks 

while speaking may be directed to leave the workshop. 
 

This facility is wheelchair accessible. Please call City Hall at 830-914-2455 or email secretary@newberlintx.gov for further 
information. Mayor Walter C. Williams Jr. certifies that a copy of this workshop notice was posted on the bulletin board located at 
the New Berlin City Hall by the 15th day of October 2024, 4:00 p.m. 

 


